
Bilingual resources  

HWB 

Biliingual resources are available on HWB and include, among others;  

• Stories of Sanctuary - by Global Learning Programme Wales 
• Stand with refugees - by Oxfam 
• Black, Asian and Minority Ethnic history in Wales - by 

People’s Collection Wales  

https://hwb.gov.wales/repository/discovery?query=refugee&sort=releva
nce&strict=1 

Into Film  

Cai, a young boy living on a Welsh coastal resort takes solace on 
the beach to avoid tension at home, where his father who has 
recently returned from war is struggling to readjust. Out wandering 
one day Cai comes across a lonely boy not much older than him, who 
has been living on the beach. Unsure how to help the refugee boy, 
whose name is Amir, Cai gets his father involved. Despite not having 
a common language, Cai’s father and Amir discover that they are both 
having trouble dealing with the trauma of their wartime experiences. 

https://www.intofilm.org/films/18931  

Mark Drakeford, First Minister  

Mark Drakeford, the First Minister,  will be releasing a video for 
World Children's Day which you can play for your school/group.  Keep 
an eye out for the video on Welsh Government social media. pages.        

 

English language only  

UNICEF  

‘Article of the Week’ which is a regular set of learning activities 
centred on a specific article – you can use Article 22 & 10 packs  

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-
schools/resources/teaching-resources/guidance-assemblies-
lessons/article-of-the-week/  

Age 7 plus - This downloadable resource allows you to explore the 
refugee and migrant crisis with children and young people at school 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-
schools/resources/teaching-resources/guidance-assemblies-
lessons/refugee-crisis-europe/ 

 

Amnesty International  

Speaker toolkit - This resource supports Amnesty Speakers to 
introduce students, aged 7-14, to the topic of refugee rights 
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https://www.amnesty.org.uk/resources/speaker-toolkit-refugee-
rights#.WCr4L0L1G1E 

The Journey by Francesca Sanna Flying Eye Books (Primary/lower 
secondary). This illustrated picture book introduces a powerful and 
moving perspective on migration for readers of all ages. 

https://www.amnesty.org.uk/files/exploring_the_journey_together.pdf  

 

 

 

School of Sanctuary 

Schools of Sanctuary is the nationwide movement to create a culture 
of welcome, support the thousands of young people forced to come and 
live in the UK in search of safety and raise awareness of refugee-
related issues. This resource pack is written to inspire you whether 
you are a primary school, secondary school or sixth form college.  

https://schools.cityofsanctuary.org/resources 

 

Into Film  

DAD:  

Cai, a young boy living on a Welsh coastal resort takes solace on 
the beach to avoid tension at home, where his father who has 
recently returned from war is struggling to readjust. Out wandering 
one day Cai comes across a lonely boy not much older than him, who 
has been living on the beach. Unsure how to help the refugee boy, 
whose name is Amir, Cai gets his father involved. Despite not having 
a common language, Cai’s father and Amir discover that they are both 
having trouble dealing with the trauma of their wartime experiences. 
(Welsh with English subtitles) 

https://www.intofilm.org/films/18931  

Refugees and Migration theme: 

Within this context, film can be an incredibly effective medium in 
revealing the human stories behind such complex political socio-
economic issues and in encouraging a greater sense of empathy, 
respect and cultural understanding among young people. 

https://www.intofilm.org/theme/115  

 

Books  

You could check to see whether your school or local library already 
has copies of the following books or you may like to consider them 
as a purchase for your school library.  
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The Boy At the Back of the Class - Onjali Rauf 

Illegal: A graphic novel telling one boy's epic journey to Europe – 
Eoin Colfer & Andrew Donkin  

 


